
JUBILEE MUGS
for

CHILDREN IN THE PARISH
The Parish Council would like to give

every child who lives in the parish and who
will be aged 12 years or under on 5 June 2022

a special mug to commemorate the
Queen’s Platinum Jubilee.

If you would like your child/ren to receive a mug, please send
the name, age and address of each child to the Parish Clerk
at willoughbyparishclerk@gmail.com or put a note in Malcolm
Lewis’ letter box at 5 White Barn Close.

Please send all requests

by 12 noon on Tuesday 12 April 2022
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